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Hello, dear friends, welcome to May and let us all bid a (not so fond) farewell to April &
hopefully all the many showers!

Whilst April was a little bit of a washout regarding the weather, we kept the pace going, quite
happily here at The Steppes. Beginning with a wonderful visit from the dinky ponies on the

sixth, we had some amazing photographs and videos posted on Instagram by the lady who

runs Dinky ponies, Sarah, One of which had 12,254 likes € Amazing! .....and even a
comment from Ben Shepherd (one of our resident’s very favourite people)

We've had fantastic musicians with the moonlighting duo amongst others, we had a great
visit from Candy, the dog, who came round and gave everybody cuddles, and towards the
end of the month, a wonderful trip with the Willow Boat Trust up the sharpness, canal and
much fun was had by one and all.

We kick off May with holy communion on the 1st of May, and this month we see the start of
our summer boat trips with Boatmobility. We have two trips booked this month on the 8th,
and on the 22nd. As a special treat for all of you, Elvis Fans, look out for our Elvis

impersonator who will visit us on Saturday the 18th... Thank you very much! &=

We also have our two favourites Mel, on the piano on the 13th and Norma, who will bring her
usual wonderful entertainment for us on the 20th... And let’s not forget, we are going to have
another wonderful, fun, expressive & creative art session with Emma on the 21st.

| wish each and everyone of you, a most enjoyable month,

Karen and all the staff at The Steppesie:




